
         
   

www.sebertwood.co.uk                      Please follow us @SebertWood                                                                                       JULY 2019

SEBERT WOOD END OF YEAR NEWS 

PLEASE ALSO READ THE BUMPER END OF TERM EDITION OF  

SEBERT WOOD SPORTING NEWS THAT WENT OUT 

VIA PARENTMAIL!  

 
FAREWELL YEAR 6! 

Our Year 6 pupils took part in a number of events and activities to celebrate their time at Sebert 
Wood, including an excellent LeaverÓȭ Assembly for parents last Friday, an exciting party at  
Planet Laser last Thursday (including food, drink, bowling and Laser Tag) and a mass water fight,  
pizza and ice-cream on Friday too! Most of the Year 6 children have been at the school for 7 years, some 
even longer, and thatȭs a huge part of your life when youȭre 11 years old! IȭÖÅ ËÎÏ×Î ÔÈÉÓ ÇÒÏÕÐ ÏÆ  
children right from Reception and ÉÔȭÓ been a pleasure and privilege to work with them. IÔȭÓ been great 
to see them grow and develop into confident, caring, helpful, intelligent, amusing, hardworking and 
thoughtful young people! In assembly they entertained staff and parents with their memories of Sebert 
Wood, a poem they had written, accompanied by power point of photos from past and present. They 
each received a certificate to recognize and celebrate their time here, and the contribution they have 
made to the life of the school over the years. A huge thank you to the staff and parents who helped  
organise and set up the various events and activities. We hope the children enjoyed their time at Sebert 
Wood and the end of year events and have many great memories to cherish. The Year 6ȭÓ ÁÌÓÏ Äid an 
excellent job with their enterprise fundraising projects to raise money for the events above, and our 
thanks to Councillor Peter Thompson who donated funds to FOSWS to help with the events. Our 
thanks also to friends and family who supported the children in their endeavours. The Year 6 children 
have worked incredibly hard this year and we hope we have done our very best to prepare them for 
what lies ahead and the challenges they may face in the future. Our thanks to all the Year 6 staff for 
their support and guidance and to all the parents for their support throughout the years. To those par-
ents who will no longer have children at the school, our very best wishes for the future from everyone 
here at Sebert Wood. Please do keep in touch and let us know how the children get on. 
Everyone associated with Sebert Wood Primary School would like to wish Anna, Sarya, Daniel, Lily, 
Hannah, Jack, Alice, Ben, Charlie D, Ethan, Faye, Megan, Lola G, Emily H, Marquel, Luke, Imogen, 
Tymoteusz, Oscar, Sam, Emily M, Max R, Isobel, Beth, Thomas S, Tom A, Bryan, Nathan, Charlie, 
Thomas V H, Daisy, Charlotte, Harry B, Tia, Bailey, Poppy, Ava C, Lyssa, Elizabeth, Finley, Christina, 
Harry E, Max F, Lola F, Cody, Sam F, Ava H, Sophia, Tristan, James, Harrison, Emily N, Kieran,  
Scarlett, Matthew, Louise, Emily W, Lucy and Marcus our very best wishes for the future and a very 
successful and rewarding time at their secondary schools. We are very proud of them all.  
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WHAT DO PUPILS DO WHEN THEYõRE  
NOT AT SCHOOL?  

Tom Attwell (Class 14) passed his Angel Fish Level 
2 certificate at swimming recently. Tom has 
worked really hard this year and has improved  
significantly. We are all  very proud of his  
achievements. Congratulations Tom and keep on 
swimming!  
 

Mrs Baxter, our Piano Teacher, is delighted to  
report that Gece Ozcan and Xavier Rahim (both 
Class 12) attained their Grade 1 in piano this term, 
Gece with 118 marks, Xavier with 130.    
Also, Thomas Albrow (Class 12) completed his Prep Test  with 
very favourable remarks from his examiner.   Congratulations to 
all of them, they have worked really hard and fully deserve 
their success. Our thanks to Mrs Baxter for her great teaching.  
 
If your child has a hobby, interest or achievement outside of school, in any field, please let Mr 
Dewhurst or the school office know about it and you may get a mention in this newsletter. You 
can send a note in via your child's class outlining the key information or send an email via the 
admin email  address. 

FOSWS SEBERT WOODSTOCK 2019 
A superb  turnout  for t his exci ting  new event,  whic h took p lac e a fter  sc hool on  Friday  12 July. We were  

worried about the unpredictable English weather but fortunately the rain held off and the sun shone for most of 

the evening. The children (and some adults!) really enjoyed the bouncy castles and the excellent food and 

drink stalls. We were privileged to be entertained w ith  high quality live music f rom  local West Suffolk  College  

students and many of you commented on how great the music was. It rea lly was a relaxed, fun  and  en joyable 

event  for all and  a g rea t way  of  raising fun ds to b enef it a ll the children in our school. FOSWS raised an  

exc ellent  £2760 from  the event. A  HUGE THANK YOU to all t he mem bers of the FOSWS c omm ittee a nd  the 

team of  pa rent  he lpers who  worked so  ha rd  to  org anise and  set  up suc h a fa bulous event.  

 

STAFFING UPDATE 
We say farewell to Mr Dade and Mrs Murphy who 
leave Sebert Wood this summer. Mrs Murphy is 
going to work at Center Parcs and Mr Dade is  
beginning his career in the Police force. Our sincere 
thanks to them both and our very best wishes for 
ǘƘŜ ŦǳǘǳǊŜΦ ²ŜΩǊŜ ǇƭŜŀǎŜŘ ǘƻ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ aǊǎ ¢ŀƴȅŀ 
Jay to the TA team here at Sebert Wood. 

Buildings update 
After the extensive work last summer we were hoping 
for a quieter break this year! However, it has just been 
confirmed that we are having our main school boiler 
replaced. The current boiler was installed when the 
school was first built and this major project will mean 
that from September we will have a brand new high 
tech and efficient boiler and heating system.  

SEBERT SINGERS 
Last Friday after school, Sebert Singers held an end of year concert. The 
children sang a wide range of modern and traditional songs, including two 
part harmonies and some excellent solos. All those who attended were so 
impressed and very moved by the beautiful singing. A huge well done to 
all of our Sebert Singers and many thanks to Mrs Gilbert who leads them. 
Our thanks also to Mrs Ryan for assisting with guitar and technology! Our 
thanks also to all the parents for their support at the event and throughout 
the year. At the beginning and end of the concert we held a cake sale to 
raise music finds for the school. Our thanks to everyone who supported the 
cake sale. 


